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Dear Member, 

Well, it’s been a long time since I wrote a Newsletter. Do hope you are all keeping well 
and that we shall all be rearing to go in April when the sun will shine and the Bowls will be 
whizzing up and down the Green. 

The committee met this week and discussed various issues. Annie reported that the 
recent coffee morning went well and that there will be another coming up soon. Please 
help if you are able. 

Richard said that the “machine” had been serviced and that he had mown the 
surrounds. 

Henry updated the Men’s Bowls situation – there will be no O60’s fees to pay this year and  
results are to be sent only by email. The Shield this year will be 3 triples NOT 4.  Henry and 
Brian will attend the North Devon Triples meeting on 24th February and there will be an 
MBBC Men’s meeting on Thursday 17th March – please attend if you possibly can! 

Phil says that he and Richard will run a Target Bowls event on Sunday 5th June (part of 
Jubilee celebrations). 

The meeting welcomed Frances as our new Fixture Secretary. She says that Fixtures are all 
falling in to place. The possibility of one/both of The Husband & Wife/Shirley Brewer Ladies 
Triples days taking place was discussed – the Ladies will consider these two fund-raising 
events at their next meeting. 

Green-keeper Edwin says that the Green has been well looked after over recent months 
and that it is looking good. Some work such as fertilising etc is to undertaken as and 
when. He thanked Stephen and others who have helped in any way doing various jobs 
around the Green. 

President Keith has chosen Devon Air Ambulance as his charity this season. Let’s hope we 
can muster a good amount of funds towards this worthy cause. Evidently it is the D.A.A.’s 
30 year anniversary this year! 

Brian reported that he had entered the Men into the County Top Club and asked 
whether we also enter the National 2 x 4s again. The decision was YES. 

Derek Horne was voted in as Vice-Chairman – thank you Den for being the V-C recently. 

I apologise that this Newsletter is simply a summary of the recent Committee Meeting but 
other news is not forthcoming at present. Please email anything you would like to be put 
in a Newsletter at any time. 

 



We shall have a pretty full programme this summer so please check you have all the 
required sportswear and equipment at the ready!! 

Best wishes, 

Brian 

 

Any items for inclusion in future Newsletters, please send to me at:- 

brian.poole21@outlook.com 

 

Please note that my email has changed!!!! 

 

 

 


